
 Our annual residential was a great success with children and staff alike thoroughly     

enjoying every minute.  We would like to thank our staff Mr Mills, Mrs Porter, Miss Kyle 

& Mrs Moore for giving up their home life (and sleep!!) & congratulations to all those 

who attended for their enthusiasm and good behaviour — see our school website for 

photos! 

 We wish to congratulate our two new Parent Representatives to our School Board of 

Governors.  After a very close call, Mrs Avril Sharkey & Mr Trevor Law were voted in and 

we are confident that they will do a sterling job when they take up their positions during 

the Reconstitution in September/October 2018.  We would like to also take this         

opportunity to say a very big thank you to the two out-going Parent Representatives, 

Mrs Elaine Bloomer & Mr Alistair Parr , who carried out their duties with great          

commitment. 

 A Representative from Area Planning met with myself & our Board of Governors Chair-

person, Mr Gary Lee, regarding increased enrolment numbers.  We were assured that 

this process will start again in August/September 2018.  We are not part of any merger 

or amalgamation, despite inaccuracies printed recently by local press.  We shall keep 

you updated on progress. 

 We are pleased to inform you that we have raised an amazing £1380 for Brain Injury 

Trust.  We cannot thank you enough for your continued generosity & valued support.  A 

cheque was presented to a Representative on Tues 05. 

 There is quite a selection of good quality second hand uniforms available and these will 

be on display in school until the end of term if anyone would like to make a donation for 

any of these items. We shall set out an Honesty Box, along with a pricelist next to the 

rail. 

 We would ask that any Library Books & Reading Books be returned to school by the end 

of next week. 

 We are currently taking orders for PE Kits which cost £12, please contact your Class 

Teacher before Mon 25 June if necessary. 

 School Reports are being sent home week beginning Monday 18. 

 AS Clubs continue until week ending Fri 29. 

 We have a number of pupils from Aughnacloy College with us this week on work        

experience. 

 Thank you to all those parents & families who have volunteered to come in during the 

Summer to help with weeding and watering.  Mrs Moore will send out a separate note to 

all volunteers in due course. 

A U G HNA C LO Y  PR I M A R Y  S C HO OL  

J U NE  U PD AT E S  
U N I C E F  R I G H T S  O F  T H E  C H I L D  A R T I C L E  1 6 :  E V E R Y  C H I L D  H A S  T H E  R I G H T  T O  P R I V A C Y .   

T H E  L A W  S H O U L D  P R O T E C T  T H E  C H I L D ’ S  P R I V A T E ,  F A M I L Y  &  H O M E  L I F E  


